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Hap Magee Ranch Park Work Set for June 26

Curb Replacement Project to affect parking spaces

A project aimed at replacing aging and deteriorated wooden curbing at Hap Magee Ranch Park is
scheduled for the last week of June.

Maintenance Services Director Jed Johnson said crews will be replacing wooden curbing on four of the
front parking lot medians, as well as areas on the east side. The project is set to run from June 26-28,
2018, and is expected to affect 16 parking spaces at Hap Magee.

The contractor will be on-site doing the necessary demolition and construction work from 7:30 a.m. — 4:00
p.m. over the three days of the project.

The Town of Danville regrets any inconvenience caused by the closure of the parking spaces.

For more information, contact Maintenance Services Supervisor John Teixeira at 925-314-3416 or
jteixeira@danville.ca.gov.
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